
ANOTHER BEAUTIFUL DAY FOR CARS! 
 

Cars and Cigars 2018 in Long Grove was another successful show! The morning started out 

with showers and gray skies but, by the time the show started, the showers had moved out and 

the sunshine wasn’t far behind. Another lovely day to enjoy our cars as we supported a great 

cause, the Special Olympics. 
 

There were cars of every type, size, shape, color and age imaginable. Beautifully restored 

classics, gorgeous street rods and a selection of new versions were on display. 10 NSCC 

members brought 3 Corvettes, a Dodge show car and a couple of metal vehicles. 
 

As always, Forrest Kulwin and his band provided great oldies but goodies music setting the tone 

of the show. The Kildeer police department demonstrated their canine skills and there were 

emergency vehicles to see. There were lots of cigars being smoked from Neuman’s Cigars and 

More as the participants and spectators walked the grounds.  

 

 

 


